
Foxfields Consultation Event - 31.3.22 

 

Q&A 

 

 

Q1. When will this happen? 

A1. If agreed, the proposed implementation for the increased number on roll would begin from 

August 2022 and be at full capacity of 80 pupils by August 2023. 

 

Q2. What changes are planned for the parking area? 

A2. The planned changes are to have separate entrances for Foxfields Academy and the LCC 

Minibuses (who share the site). As you drive into the grounds, LCC’s Minibus entrance will be 

immediately on the left, and the school’s entrance would be further along (up to where the chicken 

coop currently sits). 

 

Q3. What staff changes will there be? 

A3. 30 new pupils would mean the employment of 4 new teachers and 8 new TA’s. 

 

Q4. What will the build look like? 

A4. The new build is modular in design but will be finished off with a brick skin so that it aesthetically 

matches the original school building. 

 

 


